
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 
PERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 

Official notice is hereby given that the Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Budget for Person County 
has been presented to the Board of Commissioners by the County Manager, and is 
available for public inspection in the Office of the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners in 
Room 212 of the Person County Office Building, from 8:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, at the Public Library during operating hours, and on Person County’s 
website, www.personcountync.gov.   
 
In accordance with N. C. General Statute 159-12(b), the Person County Board of 
Commissioners will conduct a Budget Public Hearing on Monday, June 1, 2020, at 7:00 
p.m.  The Budget Public Hearing will be held in the Auditorium in the Person County Office 
Building, 304 S. Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC and citizens may attend and will have an 
opportunity to make informal comments concerning the recommended budget.  Staff will 
encourage and practice social distancing during this meeting.  The Live Meeting link on 
the Commissioners’ web page at www.personcountync.gov will be available for citizens 
to view the meeting, which will be streamed live and posted for future viewing. 
     

       Brenda B. Reaves, MMC, NCMCC 
     Clerk to the Person County Board of Commissioners 


